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Our First Eucharist was a beautiful day.  We 
thank our parents, teachers, clergy, and 
staff for helping our second-grade students 

prepare for this sacramental milestone. May 
God guide and protect these children as 
they continue to grow in their faith.

God Bless Our First CommunicantsGod Bless Our First Communicants
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. For more
photos 
from First 
Communion, 
visit our 
Facebook 
Page

. In next 
week’s issue of
School News: 
Confirmation
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